
Week beginning 17th January 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have continued learning all 
about the story ‘The Jolly Postman Or Other People’s 

Letters’. 
In Maths this week the children have practised sharing 

out equal amounts. We had a teddy bears picnic and the 
children had to give each teddy one block e.g. one for 

you, one for me, how many altogether?

The children discussed the weather and how it changes. 
They had two suitcases and had to sort through clothes 
and decide which clothes were for the hot holiday and 

which clothes were for the cold holiday. 

The children have also enjoyed making houses in the 
creative area using different shapes. We talked about 
what shapes we needed for the door, windows and roof 

etc.

On Thursday the children had lots of fun on our walk 
around the school site. We looked for different types of 

houses. On our walk we saw terraced houses, semi-
detached houses, bungalows and flats.

On Friday the children looked through the photos on 
Tapestry of the houses that they are familiar with. The 

children enjoyed telling us all about them.

Please could you look for signs of Winter such as bare 
trees, frost and ice and post photos onto Tapestry ready to 

discuss for next weeks topic.


